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IUNITED STATES/

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION lil

799 ROOSEVELT RO AD
GLEN ELLYN. ILLINOIS 60137

September 8, 1975

J. H. Sniezek, Chief, Facility Inspection
Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Headquarters

U: G. Fiorelli, Chief, Operations Branch

TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY (DAVIS-BESSE)
DOCKET No. 50-),s.6 --
OPERATIONS QUALITY ASSURANCE INSPECTION

The attached letter from R. D. Martin requests guidance pertaining to
the Operations Quality Assurance Inspection during the pre-operational -
testing phase.

We request that you review this matter and provide guidance as required.

In the interim we intend to proceed as stated in the assumptions on
page 3 of Mr. Martin's letter.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call myself or
R. D. Martin.

,:n (. -f~T.A

R. C. Knop
Senior Reactor Inspector
Projects Unit 1

At.tachment:
As stated -

cc w/ attachment:
J. G. Davis, DDF0
B. H. Grier, ADC0
H. D. Thornburg, IE:HQ
R. F. Warnick, Regional Coordinator
J. G. Keppler, IE:III
Central Files
TE Files
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